The State of New Hampshire
N?‘IDES Department of Environmental Services

Robert R. Scott, Commissioner

September 8, 2023

RYE WATER DIST

Arik Jones, Superintendent

60 Sagamore Road

Rye, NH 03870

Via email: ARIK. RYEWATER@COMCAST.NET

Subject: Drinking Water State Revolving Loan Fund (DWSRF) Pre-Application
FY 2023 Project Priority List
RYE WATER DIST; PWS5# 2041010

Dear Mr. Jones,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the FY 2023 DWSRF Project Prigrity List has been
finalized and that $11,000,000 in financial assistance is available for the following project(s).

Project Description Funding Source Available Funding Amount
CENTRAL WATER DWSRF Loan $10,000,000
TREATMENT FACILITY Estimated Principal Forgiveness* 10% Forgiveness
. . $1,000,000
DWSRF Emerging Contaminant (EC) 100% Forgiveness

Please note, the Washington Road Tank Rehabilitation, Garland Road Water Main, and West Road Well
Development project(s) are currently on the non-funded portion of the PPL. If funding for these projects
becomes available, NHDES will contact you as soon as possible.

If you plan to move ahead with your project, the next step is to obtain the authority to borrow the
funds and submit a final application before May 1, 2024. The required documents are listed on the
Final Application Checklist. Once the final application has been submitted, the funding agreement must
be approved by the Governor and Executive Council.

We ask that you keep NHDES informed of progress made toward seeking the authority to borrow. We
recommend that any resolution or warrant article authorize borrowing the full project amount.

Should your project not move forward, please contact us as soon as possible. If you have any questions
or would like to set up a meeting to review the process and project scope, please contact Kim Kelliher
at (603) 271-4170 or by email at kim.c.kelliher@des.nh.gov.

Sincerely,

(/é#mmhcb———-.
Johnna McKenna

DWSRF Program Administrator
Drinking Water and Groundwater Bureau

* Principal forgiveness amounts for DWSRF loan funds will be confirmed after the final application is submitted.
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